
From: Nafiseh Peyrovi  
Sent: 09 August 2020 11:39 
To: Planning  
Subject: Fwd: Application 2020/3162/T - Work to Trees 10 Nutley Terrace NW3 5SB 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

Thank you for sending above letter (copy attached) dated 21st July which arrived only yesterday 31st 
July probably due to COVID-19 delays. 

 

We strongly object to the felling of the 4 trees !! 
 

The 4 trees (Apple, Olive, Dogwood, Eucalyptus) are sizeable (I enclose one photo due to email size) 
and have been there for at least 50 years. 

 

Olive is very rare in Britain, originating in the Mediterranean. It’s a tree than can leave for hundred 
of years. Eucalyptus originates in Australia. 

 
They are of a variety that makes a major contribution to the habitat for birds, squirrels and insects. 

By absorbing carbon dioxide they contribute to reduction in global warming. 

Felling the four to ground level is nothing short of an act of barbarism and substantial damage to 
wild life and the environment. 

 

In addition, felling the trees will reduce much our privacy. Allowing residents of the new 
development direct observation into our property. 

 
Two of the trees are opposite my window allowing privacy and shade. The new development is 
causing much disturbance already. Felling the trees will impact our quality of life and reduce the 
value of our property. 

 
I note there are 21 days for submitting comments. I suspect all other resident received the 
communication late and hence urge you to provide more time 

 

Kind regards 
Nafiseh peyrovi 
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